Dear Mr. Cochran,
A1l of the water analysis listed on the six attacned pages
with sample dates of 24 July 70, 21 August 70, 24 August 70,
7 September 70, 10 September 70, 13 September 70, from the Roger
C. Hanks Well were all ran according to the API Recommended Prac-
tice for Analysis of 0Oil-Field Vaters.
411 of the results on the fore mentioned six pages were ran
by me, H. M. Shaffer, and they are truevresults. {
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